
EAA Minutes 
April 7, 2020 
 
Present at online meeting: 
Bert Smith, Dave Wampole, Jaime Estevez, John Malone, Jorge Diaz-Silveira, Leah Mosk, 
Marcus Lecky, Adrian Lecky, Randy Myers, Erick Ewart, William Dominguez, William Shaw and  
 
We learned to use Skype Video for meetings.  The benefits of online meetings include the ability 
of more members to join who couldn’t previously attend in-person meetings, and more members 
present at meetings ensures that all of the work is not done by only a couple of individuals. 
 
Acting President- William “Bill” Shaw 
Acting Recording Secretary- Leah Mosk 
 
For Financial Details please contact Treasurer – Dave Wampole. 
 
Excel keeps track of members’ deposits.  A newsletter would include the treasurer’s report and 
the secretarial report.  For 2020 we have 25 paid-up members. 
 
Marcus Lecky will help with the EAA membership database.  He filled out an application to add 
our chapter to the national database.  It is purely a database of members.  It will be divided and 
indexed by years, current, expired, paid, active, inactive members etc.  Some members will 
have access to it such as Marcus, Bill and Dave.   
 
Sun and Fun is cancelled for this year.  Air Venture in Oshkosh is on hold.  Reno is TBD.  
Young Eagles flights are on hold. 
 
The next meeting will be 1 weeks from today, April 14,=then possibly every Tuesday at 6:30 
until May.  We will use Zoom instead of Skype.   The meetings from now on will be available 
online to include those that cannot attend in person.  We will include the scholarship recipients. 
 
 


